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Dear Lama Friends,  
  
     It's December 1st!  Now that the holiday season is in full swing, ALSA would like to join 

in the season's spirit and give you some holiday gifts to thank you for your continued 

membership! 
  
     Take this unique opportunity to send your FREE holiday greeting to all your friends in 

the llama community! Simply renew your ALSA membership for 2012 by December 15th 

and your name and business card will appear in a special Holiday Card Greeting from 

your state in the soon to be coming out Regional/National issue of Showring. Will your 

state have the largest number of holiday greetings in the llama community?  
  
   In addition, by renewing your membership before December 15th, you will also receive a 

FREE link from the ALSA website to your farm or ranch website page. A cash savings! 
  
   Yes, that's correct! By simply renewing your ALSA membership for 2012 no later than 

December 15th, you will receive a FREE link to your farm or ranch website from the 

ALSA website, a FREE inclusion in your state Holiday Card in the upcoming special 

Regional/National celebration issue of Showring, AND a FREE business card size ad in the 

upcoming special issue of Showring. But you need to hurry! To include a business card ad, 

please send now to Ruby Herron at figranch@flash.net or mail to: 17102 Mueschke Rd. 

Cypress Texas 77433 no later than December 10th.  
  
     For those who have already renewed your 2012 ALSA membership, ALSA wants to give 

you holiday gifts, too! Your name will definitely be included in your state card, you also are 

eligible to submit a free business card size ad AND you will receive the FREE website link.   

These free gifts are available to both adult and youth members. We definitely encourage 

our ALSA youth to be included in their state Holiday Card. 
  
How easy to send season's greetings to everyone!   Renew your ALSA membership today! 

  
To renew online, go here.   For a printable membership form, go here.  

  
                        

 We look forward to hearing from you, 
                        Your ALSA Board of Directors 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=4uox66bab&et=1108899913724&s=1634&e=0017zpRZIwDqM2wCpJnmnfRncnkA07mKAGJbpGMd8kqzPmh0F2EXKeWnj7nHqhIa4eeXfzRJbzMYE8E1GqAytTUNS47BpCJIkoFGTN3eKlMgEX824pY2Kv7jUXLo8OP2VkX4NpHBEOs7LGl51QB-n5bmySLDdWz0wudX8xwZk0FI6Q=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=4uox66bab&et=1108899913724&s=1634&e=0017zpRZIwDqM0IsznF5ZC4xyfupTddD_b77Xp0WLQ8_q7soCYN_7qpcP8eA3edijvL3MXvHmCw7qzhXmv-OozRpksxrjyDYfXfZwnQp1sHBpvAdohZ2tXqhBcKJoe39Sie

